
November 13,2014
ViaIBFS

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, DC 20554
ATTN: International Bureau

RE: AMI Communications, Inc.
Request to Surrender International 214 License

Dear Ms. Dortch:

This letter is submitted on behalf of the above referenced carrier to request relinquishment of its
International 214 License ITC-214-19940215-00074.

AMI Communications, Inc. is no longer providing service. No customers were affected as all customers
have been assigned to other carriers.

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3005 or
via email toswarren@tminc.com.

Sincerely,

~Vc -/-. t1L---
Sharon R. Warren
Consultant to AMI Communications, Inc.
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